



Announcing the 2020 - 2021 Commemorative Historian Brick Walkway Program

2021 marks the 400^{th} anniversary of the first Thanksgiving, a moment of historic thankfulness. In commemoration, the General Society of Mayflower Descendants announces a 2020 – 2021 Commemorative Historian Brick Walkway Program to honor and thank our historians, past and present. Donated bricks will create a new brick pathway that will be laid along the garden side of the Genealogy Research Library.

This new program is being offered to Member Societies to recognize and thank their historians, past and present, for their significant service to our Society.

Required brick format: 1st line – name of person 2nd line – name of member society 3rd line – term (years) as historian

(Note: maximum characters per line is 20 characters, which includes spaces and punctuation.)

Donation \$200 per brick

In order to participate, please order your bricks by May 15, 2021, so that the new pathway can be laid in time for the 400th anniversary of the First Thanksgiving.

To order, please call Kathy Liolios at (508)746-3188 ext. 25.

Please fill out this form and mail to: The Mayflower Society, Historian Walkway Project PO Box 3297, Plymouth, MA 02361-3297

Account Nun Auth. Code (l	nber oack of		ster Ca	-		Tele	epho	one (•)		E	xpir	ation	ı Da	te _	/	_
Name on Car	d																	
Billing Addre	ess																	
City										S	tate_					_ZI	P	
E-Mail																		
Name of Mer	nber So	ociety,	for ack	nowle	dgeme	nt												